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Please find here the certified account sheets for 2019 for the Norfolk Branch of Narpo. 

You will see that there is an additional sheet showing the accounts for the Norfolk Branch 
Centenary Event. 

The accounts were provided to all members at the 2019 AGM. Copies of these accounts would 
normally be included in the April Newsletter (just after the AGM), but this was not possible this 
year. 

To keep us all above board I now circulate our accounts. 

Sorry for the poor quality of the accounts, best I can do with the tools provided. 

 

Regards and Keep Safe. 

 

Gus Williams 

Secretary Norfolk Branch 

NARPO. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 


